
Stockmeyer Prosciutto Product Recall April 24, 2024

April 24: ConSup North America Inc. is recalling 85,984 pounds of ready-to-eat sliced prosciutto
ham product because it wasn't inspected before it was exported from Germany to the U.S.

Product(s) affected: Stockmeyer PROSCIUTTO Product of GERMANY (5.29-ounce package)
shipped to retail locations in CA, CT, FL, IL, PA, TX, VA, and WA. The affected products have
the following lot codes and BEST BEFORE dates:

Lot Codes Best Buy Dates

09118-3A, 09118-3B, 09120-3A, 09120-3B, 13133-3A,
13133-3B, 13104-3A, 13104-3B, 13105-3A, 13105-3B,
13109-3A, 13109-3B

4/28/2024, 5/26/2024,
7/7/2024, 8/4/2024, 8/11/2024,
10/7/2024

https://www.fsis.usda.gov/recalls-alerts/consup-north-america-inc--recalls-ready-eat-sliced-prosciutto-product-produced


What to do if you have the product(s): Don't consume. Return the product to where you
purchased it for a full refund.
For questions, contact Luann Servidio, Director of Imports, ConSup North America Inc. (973)
628-7330 or L.Servidio@consup.us.


